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If you are receiving this message, it means that either I have done work for you in 
the past, I am doing work for you now, or you have expressed interest regarding 
me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer to not receive further 
emails from me, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now September, I will be sending out invoices to any of you for 
whom I have done work in August, or for those who have not yet paid for July. 
Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  
  

 
August has been a busy month for me, as I continued my Photoshop classes 
(wow, am I learning some cool stuff...), along with the additional clients I have 
been receiving (search engine, smearch engine, ya gotta love that word of mouth 
stuff... ;o} ). I am now moving on to the Intermediate and Advanced classes in 
September. I have found an excellent Continuing Education Center nearby. 
Seating is first come, first served, but it's free and you can't beat that. Hopefully 
down the line I can take some Flash classes too. I have a little knowledge in 
Flash and can kinda "get by", but I would like to become more proficient. 
  
Labor Day Coming Up - Yes, this is the time of year when we recognize the 
"working class". I would like to use it also as an opportunity to thank those of you 
who allow me the opportunity to be of service to you. 
  
V-A----C-A----T-I-O-N - I will be taking some time off in the beginning of October. 
I am heading up North to visit the Seattle area (for the first time - really looking 
forward to it...) over the last weekend in September and first few days in October. 
I will then be heading back East (not looking forward to it as much - but it should 
still be fun...) from the 12th to the 17th of October. During these times I will have 
limited access to email and will not be of much assistance. Hopefully no 
emergencies will arise. If needs be, I will have my cell phone and can be 
contacted in that manner. 
  
Coming Soon - If you have been paying attention, you would know that I've 
been sending these messages out for a while now. And, as I acquire new clients 
(thank you, thank you...), some are only now starting to get newsletters. So I am 
working on setting up an archive, so people can go back and view previous 
messages. I will probably have it ready next time. Stay tuned... 
  
Context Sensitivity Training - Have you right-clicked lately? Using the right-click 
button on your mouse (command-click on a MAC, I believe), causes what is 
called a "context-sensitive" menu to appear. What that means is that the menu 
will contain different information depending on the context where you have used 
it. You can do it nearly everywhere and they usually contain a wealth of 



information and/or features and options you can avail yourself of. If you are ever 
in a situation where you might need some assistance, try right-clicking and see 
what "pops up"! 
  

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim Sanfilippo
858-268-1724
619-838-8138 (cell)
jim@technicalwebsitedesign.com
Technical Website Design
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